
 

Welcome to our first week back of Term 3. We hope you have all had a lovely break and are 
refreshed ready for what we hope to be our first full term this year. 

PE this term will be gymnastics for the first 4 weeks - please ensure your child wears 
appropriate clothing for this on their PE day. No stockings, dresses, jeans etc. as this prevents 
them doing some of the activities - sportswear e.g shorts, tracksuits, leggings are most 
appropriate. 

Weekly Reminders 

Monday 

● Whakatau to welcome our new Gladstone whanau - 9am Hall - Kapa Haka and Choir 
performing 

● Ben and his team from Musiqhub will be in for music lessons. 

Tuesday 

● Kowhai Intermediate Visit - Year 6’s.  

Wednesday 

● Options start for Year 3-6. 

Thursday 

● Year 3 trip to MOTAT 

Friday 

● Room 26 will be hosting our whole school assembly this week. 
● Coffee cart will be here from 7.30am. 
● Discussion documents to go home 

Weekly Notices 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
 

● Wednesday 29th July from 3:15pm to 8:00pm 
● Thursday 30th July from 3:15pm to 7:30pm 

 
To book online go to ​www.schoolinterviews.co.nz​, enter the EVENT CODE axutq and follow the 
easy instructions. Online bookings will close at 9am on Tuesday 28th July. Link is in the News 
section on School Apps. 
 
If you are having any difficulty booking online or need to make changes to your booking, please 
come in and see Victoria in the office or call her on 09 846 9744 ext 700. 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/


Scrapbooking Option 

If your child has brought home a notice saying that they are going to be doing the 
scrapbooking option this term, please bring along 20-30 photos early this week.  You can bring 
them to Room 55 for storage.  We start on Wednesday of Week 1.   

ICAS Testing - Years 4-6 

If you would like to enter your child into the ICAS testing please enrol before July 31st.  After this 
date we are unable to take any new enrolments.   

Lots of people have taken practice tests home, if you have any at home please return these 
because we have lots of people waiting.   

Any questions please email Claire Alger ​claire@gladstone.school.nz 

 

 


